HIMACHAL PRADESH JUDICIAL ACADEMY

CURZON HOUSE, BOILEAUGANJ, SHIMLA - 171 005
[Est. vide Notification No. Home (E) 3-17/2003-11 dated 24" November 2005]

Phone: 0177-2831141 Telefax: 0177-2831602
Emails ja-hp@nic.in Website: www.hpsija.nic.in
Ref. No.: HPJA/NJA Nomination/2013-14/ Dated: 12.08.2013
To

The Registrar (Academic Programmes),
National Judicial Academy,
Bhadbhada Road, P.O. Suraj Nagar,
Bhopal — 462 044 (V.P.).

Subject: Regarding nominations for NJA programmes for the month of August, 2013.
Sir,
“Jai Hind”

Kindly refer to D.O. letter No. NJA/Dir/Ac.Prog.(1013-14)/2271 dated 25" July, 2013,
from the Director, National Judicial Academy, addressed to His Lordship, Hon’ble the Chief Justice,
High Court of H.P., on the subject cited above.

In this regard, it is intimated that Sh. Virender Singh, District & Sessions Judge,
Kangra at Dharamshala, has been nominated for attending the “National Conference of the Presiding
Officers of NDPS Courts” (P-716) scheduled to be held from 23.08.2013 to 25.08.2013 at National
Judicial Academy, Bhopal. '

This is for kind information and further necessary action, please.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,
Sf—
(C.B. Barowalia)
/ Director
Endst. No.: HPJA/NJA Nomination/2013-14/ /9§ f == Dated: 12.08.2013

Copy forwarded to:

1. The Registrar (Administration)-cum-Principal Private Secretary to the Hon’ble the Chief Justice,
High Court of H.P. (Hon’ble Patron of the Academy); with the request to place this letter before
His Lordship, for kind perusal, please.

2. The Registrar General, High Court of H.P., Shimla; for information, please.

3. The District & Sessions Judge(s), Kangra at Dharamshala (H.P.); for information and further
necessary action, please. The contact numbers of NJA, Bhopal are EPABX Junction Lines (24
hrs) 0755-2432500, Fax No. 0755- 2696904, 2432587and e-mail ID: liaisonoffice@nja.gov.in.
The joining instructions and Training Calendar is at the NJA website: www.nja@nja.gov.in.

4.¢"The System Analyst of Academy; with the direction to upload the same in the website of the
Academy and also send the same to the concerned officer through e-mail.
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